From: Steph Jo Kent

To: Judge, Michael R (EEA); SitingBoard Filing (DPU); Jacob.Oliveira@masenate.gov; Saunders, Aaron - Rep. (HOU)
Subject: please provide notice to all interested parties for DOER siting hearings
Date: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 1:32:24 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I'm writing to express concern that residents and citizens of Massachusetts who have expressly
signed up to be notified of activities related to solar siting have not be duly notified.

It is insufficient to make such notification only via a website when the Commonwealth has
explicitly provided sign-up lists in order for people to be kept up to date.

Please keep your word for a robust, participatory public process that demonstrates taking
public input to heart and putting it in action.

sincerely,

Steihanie Jo Kent





